
 

 

TOWN OF NEW DURHAM 

PLANNING BOARD  

                       PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

      TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 18, 2014 @ 7 PM 

        @ THE NEW DURHAM TOWN HALL        

               IMPACT FEE REGULATIONS                           
 

You are hereby notified that the New Durham Planning Board will conduct a 

Public Hearing to receive public comment on amendments to the IMPACT FEE 

REGULATIONS on Tuesday November 18, 2014 at 7:00 pm at the New Durham 

Town Hall. The proposal is to decrease the rate of the Impact Fee to $2.34/square foot 

from the current $2.49/square foot. The Impact Fee Regulations have also been amended 

to reflect the current dates, and correct Zoning Ordinance and RSA references. Copies 

of the edited document are available for public inspection at the New Durham 

Town Hall. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Posted 10/30/2014 
Amy Smith 
 
 
 

 

Town Hall PO Box 207  .  4 Main Street New Durham, NH 03855-0207  .  603-859-7171 


